
Mass Intentions:        

                          

Thursday, Aug. 3rd Repose of the soul of Guy Rheaume requested by Dolores  
           Depatie

Sunday, Aug. 6th     Repose of the soul of Rachel West requested by St. 
           Augustine Women’s Guild         

Thursday, Aug.10th Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat Stanowski

Sunday, Aug. 13th  Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat Stanowski

Thursday, Aug. 17th Repose of the soul of Guy Rheaume requested by 
                        Dolores Depatie

Sunday, Aug. 20th   In memory of the deceased members of the Tardif & the Perry 
           family

Thursday, Aug. 24th Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat 
           Stanowski

Sunday, Aug. 27th   Repose of the soul of Doward Purdy requested by St. 
           Augustine’s Women’s Guild

Thursday, Aug. 31st Repose of the soul of Patrice Rouillard requested by Dolores & 
           John Depatie      

Collections for June: $4,927.00

Parish Dues: $13,990.00 (year to date)

Heritage Fund:  $95,043.00  (Sept 2020 to date) 0

E-Transfers for Parish Dues, Collections   and Heritage  

st.augustine@bellnet.ca (Parish dues & collections) 
st.augustine-heritage@bellnet.ca (Heritage project)

Kindly email the answer to your security question to the same email you used for the 
transfer and include the type of donation (collection, parish dues, etc) and your church 
envelope # if you have one. 

St. Augustine’s Parish Fabrique Members

Mary Clermont Chairman & Personnel 514-827-7297

     Vivien Lepine Vice-Chair & Secretary 450-461-0571     

     Isabelle Gorska  Hall Rental & Liturgy Liaison 450-653-9957
Paul Elliott Maintenance 438-993-7977
Ben Roy Social Activities & Website 514-712-9263
Pina Laganga                        Treasurer              514-703-8629

Church Office Hours and Email Addresses

Church Office hours are Thursdays and Fridays from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm.

Church email: staugustineparish@bellnet.ca
Bulletin email: staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com
Women’s Guild: stawomensguild@gmail.com

Please support our advertisers! St. Augustine of Canterbury Parish
Diocese of St. Jean-Longueuil
Saint John Paul II Pastoral Unit

Bulletin for August 2023

105 de Cherbourg, Saint-Bruno-de-Montarville, Qc, 
J3V 2K8 450-653-4402
staugustineparish@bellnet.ca
staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com

         https://m.facebook.com/StAugustineofCanterburyParish/

Pastor:       Father Manus Bradley, polbradley@aol.com
Priest Collaborators: Father John Torrance 

      Father Gerard Lachapelle
                                          

Administrative Coordinator: Christine Gage 514-250-4045 
ac.sjp2pu@gmail.com 

 

Pastoral Agents: Karen DeKoninck, Christine Wright,
email: faithfirst@live.ca
Ljubica Dekic 
email: Ljubica.pastoralagent@gmail.com

              
Pastoral Unit Website: http://johnpaul2.weebly.com
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Mass Schedules:

Sundays:  9:15 am
Thursdays:    9:15 am
Adoration:         First Thursday of the month

The Pope’s Prayer Intention for August

For World Youth Day
We pray the World Youth Day in Lisbon will help young people to live and
witness the Gospel in their own lives.

St. Augustine’s 2023 Social Calendar

Our Social Team is planning the following activities for 2023:
1. BBQ Saturday August 26th, 2023
2. Oktoberfest Saturday October 28th, 2023
Save the dates! More information to follow.

Religious Heritage Days

St. Augustine’s will be hosting an open house as part of the Religious Heritage
Days event held every year in Quebec.  It will be held on Saturday September
9th,  2023  from 2-4  pm.  Refreshments  will  be  served  in  the  St.  Augustine
courtyard. This will be our 4th year participating in this event and is a wonderful
opportunity to visit this Heritage site.

St. Augustine Spiritual Tourism

Are you expecting visitors from out of town this summer or fall? Have you ever
considered inviting your friends and family to tour St Augustine church? Our 20
points  of  interest  have  been  a  hit  with  all  who  have  taken  the
tour, including those  who  have  attended  our  church  for  years. Friends  and
relatives who have attended other churches or visited St. Augustine for a mass
will gain a deeper understanding of the unique features of our church and its
surroundings. If you would like to organize or have a tour please contact Susan
Leclair at 514-910-5245 or susan.leclair@yahoo.ca. 

Heritage Project

In the spring we advised that we had made a request to the CPRQ (Conseil
du Patrimoine Religieux du Quebec) for additional funding for window, door
and woodwork repairs (based on recommendations by NBL  Architects).  To
date, no decision has been taken regarding this approval.  A follow-up has
been sent to the CPRQ and we have not yet received a reply.  We will give
parishioners an update as soon as a decision is made.

A message from the Women’s Guild:

We would  like  to  ask  any  parishioners  who  will  be  canning  or  making
preserves this year, to keep our Christmas bazaar in mind. It was a big hit
last year and we would like to expand it this year. If you would like more info
or  need  some  jars,  Please  contact  us  at  stawomensguild@gmail.com.
Thank you

Les Super Recycleurs

Our clothing drive fundraiser held this spring in association with Les Super
Recylceurs raised a profit  of  $140.  Thank you to  all  those who donated
items.

Registration for faith formation is now open !

Children and Youth

Families  with  children  aged  8  and  above  who  wish  to  prepare  for  the
Sacraments of Initiation are asked to call the pastoral team for information
about the process. You can alternatively send an email to faithfirst@live.ca

Registration is now online  - you are invited to register your child(ren) by
completing the form 2023-2024 Registration Form

Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA)

The RCIA process is meant to assist adults (18 and above) to consider,
discern,  and prepare for  the Sacrament  of  Baptism and/or  Confirmation.
Please call Karen at the below numbers.

Pastoral team office at St. Mary’s Parish: 450-671-0416 or Pastoral team
office at Good Shepherd: 450-676-7577

Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary
August 15

“Today’s liturgy sets before us the radiant icon of the Blessed Virgin who
was  taken  up  into  heaven  in  the  integrity  of  her  body  and soul.  In  the
splendour of heavenly glory shines the One who, by reason of her humility,
was made great in the sight of the Most High to the point that all generations
call her blessed (cf. Lk 1:48). Now, as Queen, she sits beside her Son in the
eternal happiness of paradise and looks upon her children from on high.
With this consoling certainty, we turn to her and call on her for those who
are her children: for the Church and for all humanity, so that everyone, by
imitating her faithful following of Christ, may reach the definitive homeland of
heaven. From her birth to her glorious Assumption, her life unfolded on a
journey of  faith,  hope and charity.  These virtues,  which  blossomed in  a
humble heart  abandoned to  God’s will,  are those adorning her precious,
incorruptible crown as Queen. These are virtues which the Lord asks of all
believers, if they are to share in his Mother’s glory.” 
Pope St. John Paul II

In Memoriam 

Blessed are those who have died in the Lord; let them rest from their labours
for their good deeds go with them. Eternal Rest grant unto them, O Lord,
and let perpetual light shine upon them. May their souls and the souls of all
the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen 

If you know of the passing of parishioners or former parishioners please let
us know at  staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com and Heidi Glaser for Sunday
prayers. 

Registration for New Parishioners

If you are new to our parish and wish to register as a parishioner, please 
complete the following slip and put it in the collection basket or you may email 
staugustineparish@bellnet.ca with the same information:

   

Annual BBQ & Corn Roast 
When: Saturday August 26th, 2023 5 pm 

Where: St. Augustine of Canterbury Parish, St. Augustine courtyard 

Address: 1741 Roberval, St. Bruno, QC J3V 2K8 

Menu: Hamburgers, Hotdogs, Corn & Dessert 

Tickets 

Adults and children 12+ $15 

Children 6-11 yrs $5 

Children 0-5 yrs Free 

Reserve by calling 450-653-4402 or by email  

staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com 

Tickets will be on sale after Mass August 6th, 13th and 20th  

BYOB 

All profits will go towards parish operational costs 
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